
 
May 8, 2018 
 
 
5461 Powder Springs Dallas Road 
Powder Springs, GA 30127 
  
 
RE:  Rezoning Single Family Residential (R-30) Cobb County to Single Family 
Residential (R-30) City of Powder Springs 
 
Dear Neighbors: 
 
We are hereby providing you notice for a rezoning from Single Family Residential 
(R-30) Cobb County to Single Family Residential (R-30) City of Powder Springs 
for property located at 5461 Powder Springs Dallas Road, 19th District, 2nd 
Section, Cobb County. 
 
The application will be heard before the Planning and Zoning Commission on 
Monday, May 29, 2018 at 7:30 PM. The application will also be heard by the 
Mayor and City Council on Monday, June 4, 2018 at 7:00 pm.  Both meetings will 
be held in the City of Powder Springs Council Chambers located at 4488 
Pineview Drive, Powder Springs, GA 30127. 
 
Should you have any questions please feel free to contact me at 404-219-3956, 
or you may contact Tina Garver at the City of Powder Springs at 770-943-8001 
Ext. 361. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Esau Birdsong 
. 
 


